
Dear Students, Faculty and Staff,  
 
                                 President 
 

Our decision at JAIST after the government lifted coronavirus state of emergency  
 
You may be aware that the coronavirus state of emergency by the goverment was lifted 
yesterday for 39 prefectures including Ishikawa.  
However, we at JAIST decided to remain the present rules on our daily work for a further 
week and review them again on May 22.  
 
Although the state of emergency was eased, please do cooperate with us to prevent 
infection by continuing wearing a mask, washing hands, good manners of cough and 
avoiding ‘Three Cs’ (Closed spaces, Crowded places, Close-contact settings). Please also 
keep monitoring your health and stop nonessential and non-urgent outings. 


